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My dear Friend,

Please refer to correspcndence ending with --

your letter NO.1491/44-06 dated Zrd April 1907, regarding the

Sanchi Topes.

Besides a Khansama and a sweeper, one Chouki-

dar alsc lives in the Dak Bungalow close to the Topes and he

will be available tc help the caretaker in watching parties
of visitors.
Moreover the local police will alsc be direct-

ed to help the caretaker. In reply to your letter of the -

20th February, I have to say that hitherto no corrugated iron
shed has been erected at Sanchi and ne such proposal has been

made. The Ufficer in Charge of the Archeology has recently







